
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
 
 
The Tribunal of Inquiry into the Circumstances of Infection of People with 
Haemophilia Infected with HIV and/or Hepatitis C commenced on 2nd May 2000.The 
Tribunal News was sent out to members of the Irish Haemophilia Society on a weekly 
basis throughout the hearings of the Tribunal of Inquiry. Following 196 days of 
evidence, the Irish Haemophilia Society presented their Final Submissions and 
Recommendations for the Future on Days 189-191. The Recommendations are 
included at the end of this booklet. 
 


